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General Data Protection Regulation 

 
On the 25th May 2018 the new General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) shall 
come into effect. Under this new law, European standards in data protection shall 
align with current technology standards. This is good news for all individuals who are 
affected by data processing and shall maintain standards in relation to the security 
of your personal data. 
 
We have now updated our Privacy Policy in accordance with the new GDPR. 
 
What this means for you: 

• Further protection of your personal data; 
• Standardisation of the European data protection; and 
• Adoption of data protection in line with technology changes. 

 
Please contact the International Sugar Organization if you have any questions.   

 
 

Changed your mind? 
You can change your contact preference at any time by emailing info@isosugar.org.  
Alternatively, if you do not want to receive any communication from the ISO click 
here to unsubscribe. 
 

http://isosugar.org/page/privacy-policy
mailto:info@isosugar.org
http://www.isosugar.org/optout.php
http://www.isosugar.org/optout.php

